Tuesday, April 18, 2023

Dear Alan,

I need to let you know that the Veterans here at Alexander Nininger State Veterans' Nursing home had the best Marlin Baseball party thanks to you and all the folks in your organization. It was the party of the year. We printed many of the photos and posted them in the Alpha Day room. Our residents love looking at the pictures, it reminds them of meeting Alex Fernandez, Billy the Marlin, and the great afternoon they spent with you Alan and your truly dedicated staff. Alex Fernandez was so gracious, the perfect ball player for picture taking and meaningful interaction with our residents, volunteers, guests, and VIPs. He could not have been nicer. Billy The Marlin was a big hit too! His dancing really spiced things up which helped create the perfect atmosphere. Marco the singer was outstanding. The food was local and perfect. Thank you for providing volunteers who served the food and visited with our veteran residents. The Color Guard added that patriotic formality which set the right tone.

You have supported and never forgot our Veterans here at Alexander Nininger. I know how hard your team worked on this party to make it a success. On behalf of all our staff and residents I want to thank you. Thank you for your generosity and kind heart.

Jíll

Activity Director Alexander Nininger State Veterans' Nursing Home